GLENRIDGE GIVING:
HOLIDAY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

This year, the Glenridge community will be providing
families in need with assistance during the holiday
season. To help make the holiday season brighter for
our families, we will be providing each family with gift
cards that can be used to purchase necessities and
gifts. If you would like to donate to the program, we
will be accepting gift cards and monetary donations
from November 8th to December 1st.

To streamline this support for families, we are asking
for gift cards from these three vendors: Target,
Walmart or Kohls. Monetary donations are also
acceptable! All monetary gifts will be used to
purchase additional gift cards from Target, Walmart
or Kohls and shared with the families.

Gift card donations can be dropped off in the front
office. Visit our PTO website to use your debit card
to make a monetary donation via Paypal.

CONTACT KATIE BURKARD, SCHOOL SOCIAL
% ® WORKER, AT KATHERINEBURKARD
@CLAYTONSCHOOLS.NET OR JENNIFER TODD,
SCHOOL COUNSELOR, AT JENNIFERTODD
@CLAYTONSCHOOLS.NET.



https://www.claytonschools.net/domain/618

